
thank you! Teachers Council reminder

Dear Tim, Vicki and Christine,

 

I wanted to thank you for agreeing to share at our Teachers Council this week.  If you have anything you

would like me to print, please email it to me (or just come a few minutes early).  I am really looking forward

to your sharing on academic vocab., AVT and RIRA, respectively.  It will give everyone an opportunity to

see what other grade levels are doing for our English Learners. 

 

See you Wednesday!

 

Betsy Hamilton, Ed.D.

Assistant Superintendent

Educational Services

Lawndale Elementary School District

4161 W. 147th Street

Lawndale, CA  90260

310-973-1300 x 50035

 

Betsy Hamilton <betsy_hamilton@lawndalesd.net>

Sun 11/16/2014 5:52 PM

To:Tim Pencille <Tim_Pencille@lawndalesd.net>; Vicki Bradley­Gallup <Vicki_Bradley­Gallup@lawndalesd.net>; Christine Kim

<Christine_Kim@lawndalesd.net>;


